
 
Morning Humor 
A child psychologist had twin boys—one was an optimist; the other, 
a pessimist. Just to see what would happen, on Christmas Day he 
loaded the pessimist’s room with toys and games. In the optimist’s 
room, he dumped a pile of horse droppings.  That night, the father 
found the pessimist surrounded by his gifts, crying.  “What’s 
wrong?” the father asked.  “I have a ton of game manuals to read … 
I need batteries … and my toys will all eventually get broken!” 
sobbed the pessimist.  Passing the optimist’s room, the father 
found him dancing for joy around the pile of droppings. “Why are 
you so happy?” he asked.  The optimist shouted, “There’s got to be 
a pony in here somewhere!” 
 
As a man serviced an alarm system at a jewelry store recently, the 
saleswoman let him know that the store was having a 20 percent off 
sale.  "I bet your girlfriend would love it if you bought her 
something," she suggested.  "I don't have a girlfriend," he 
answered.  "No girlfriend? Why not?"  "My wife won't let me." 
 
What did the jealous storm trooper say to the friend who stole his 
girlfriend and was now going to marry her?  "May divorce be with 
you. 
 
A judge tells the defendant, “You’re charged with attacking your 
boss with a hammer.”  “You jerk!” yells a voice from the back of the 
courtroom.  “You’re also charged with attacking a bartender with a 
hammer,” says the judge.  “Jerrrrkkkk!” bellows the same man. 
“Sir,” says the judge, “one more outburst, and I’ll charge you with 
contempt.”  “I’m sorry, your Honor,” says the man. “But I’ve been 
this jerk’s neighbor for ten years, and every time I asked to borrow a 
hammer, he said he didn’t have one!” 
 
How do you start a fairy tale in the modern era? 
"If elected, I promise..." 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Last Wednesday was the Learning Pod Fall Festival for Methow 
Valley Elementary Students and we were a part of the Pods.  
Four of us put groups of students through making cider. 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  
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      Pop 31 
     Welcome 



Students cycled through eight stations and we enjoyed the 
activity as much as the students did. 
 

Thank you Suellen for 
providing the equipment to 
make this a fun learning 
activity for the students. 
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Birthdays 
  15  Nov Lisa Johnson 
  03  Dec Jim Archambeault 
  03  Dec John Owen 
  04  Jan Bart Northcott 
  05  Jan Bob Stone 
  06  Jan Gloria Herron 
  16  Jan Don Carlson 
  01  Feb Tom Venable 
  14  Feb  Delene Monetta 
  24  Feb Ken Malloch 
 
    

Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect.  Next meeting will be Nov 17.  Watch your email 

for news on Christmas at the End of the Road and other 
traditional activities. 

 
 

Have you been at either of 
the schools at lunch time 
to see what the Classroom 
in Bloom garden 
contributes to the students 
daily lunches?  The 
garden, to which we have 
given both dollars and 
sweat, this year produced 
5437 pounds of produce 
for student consumption.  
We have members who 
volunteer at the garden 
regularly and when 
something needs doing we 
show up to help.  This 
place is a school district 
treasure. 
 
 
 

 
 
Do you know this young lady?  
If it weren’t for the pandemic 
you would see a lot of 
Madison Surface our Key 
Club President this year.  Her 
volunteer nature is what we 
seek in SLP leaders and she 
is a special child.   
 
In upcoming bulletins we’ll try 
to recognize some of the best 
of our Liberty Bell 2021 
graduating seniors.   


